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COVID-19 Updates

Reminder: Beverly has issued an Emergency Order requiring, among
other things, that all persons entering a commercial building complex
wear a face covering over their mouth and nose—regardless of
vaccination status. This mandate remains in effect through
Wednesday, February 2. Read the complete Board of Health notice .
 
Signage has been posted at all entry doors at Cummings Center and
Dunham Ridge campuses. We appreciate your cooperation.

Noteworthy News

Congratulations to North Shore
InnoVentures, 100 Cummings Center,
Suite 223-F, on its remarkable growth.
The nonpro.it technology incubator
expanded three times in 2021, and
now operates nearly 24,000 square
feet. Learn more from High Profile.

Pictured: Cummings account manager
Justin D'Aveta (left) and NSIV CEO Chris
Ilsley

Seventeen Beverly nonpro.its received
a total of $23,000 through the annual
Cummings Community Giving initiative.
Among the recipients was Express
Yourself, 100 Cummings Center, Suite
165-E. Read more in Beverly Patch. 
Pictured: Express Yourself youth and
Cummings associate account manager
Helen Jeffers

https://www.beverlyma.gov/DocumentCenter/View/2327/Indoor-Face-Coverings-Order-1-5-22
https://www.beverlyma.gov/DocumentCenter/View/2327/Indoor-Face-Coverings-Order-1-5-22
https://www.cummings.com/pdfs/BOH_Mask_Jan_2022.pdf
https://nsiv.org/
https://www.high-profile.com/life-science-firm-expands-office-space/
https://exyo.org/
https://patch.com/massachusetts/beverly/cummings-properties-awards-grants-17-beverly-nonpofits


Upcoming Event

Northeast Massachusetts SCORE, 100 Cummings
Center, Suite 310-G, will host “Ask the CPA 2022 – Tax
Advice for Your Small Business” on February 3 at
1:00 PM. The webinar will be a live Q&A with certi.ied
CPA and small business tax expert Micah Fraim.
Register for the event online. 

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you!  Do you have news or a great photo to share? Is
there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email your news,
offers, and photos to Helen at newsbrief@cummings.com. 
 
Leasing clients who would like to share news or photos in the February 8
edition are asked to provide their submissions by 4:00 PM on Thursday, February 3.

Friendly Reminder

Be Careful, Be Courteous: Please remember that proper driving etiquette on our busy
campuses is critical to the safety of pedestrians and other drivers. Motor vehicle operators
should heed all traf.ic signs, especially pedestrian crossings and one-way signs. Please observe
the 10-mph speed limit at all times when navigating the site, including in the parking garages.
One-way entrance and exit driveways must be used only as designated. No matter how rushed
you may feel, be on the lookout for pedestrians and vehicles backing out of parking spaces, and
remember to always drive with caution. Help us keep Cummings’ campuses safe for everyone.

Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as "The Shoe"

Having opened its doors in 1899, United Shoe was one of the .irst three international companies
ever created. Within the .irst year, it had set up locations in the United Kingdom, France,
Germany, Canada, and Latin America. United Shoe quickly gained a positive reputation as a
service-oriented and employee-oriented company whose workers were some of the highest
paid in the United States. 

Simple Smiles

Simple Smiles was created to help everyone start the week off learning, imagining, and smiling.
We invite all MetroNorth News readers to submit photos of something or some place they .ind
interesting, informative, or exciting. Please refrain from sharing photos that feature people. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rxOO7xrKysNoopCtAEqPjYlxElW76RCXyqwTO5VqzE93fkMgl6mr9l8dx8JcmGtsC1FGKdrNxwFdloPHbvh9Wqwhoz_DMjksJFbyQG73qgXKpk8ly5J0uD9w6CoY70uADHPBaUK8nXYUUUaf7ADRn5DErr1kM0ue&c=0NCQnoFxLKfI3n6aSwRaOU_OJ5G32MeiZowEXtbrYgk0FSwrWTp-2A==&ch=7WFqro15dZQ7f5cDCpUAvu7QDE83sykJEhVa-XvjbxPijSc5bz3Oxg==
https://nemassachusetts.score.org/ask-cpa-2022-tax-advice-your-small-business
mailto:newsbrief@cummings.com
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as water
and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.

http://directory.cummings.com/
https://www.cummings.com/
https://www.cummings.com/service_call/
https://www.executivesuitesbycummings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/cummingsproperties
http://twitter.com/cummingsdotcom
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cummings-properties

